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Editorial Note

Henning Hraban Ramm

Welcome to another issue of our journal!

As usual, the “proceedings” part is a bit incomplete. Instead, we can enjoy a new
article by Pablo on cryptographic signing and last-minute additions by Hans and
Mikael on the latest beauty spa for paragraphs (it needed the LMTX version from the
same day) as well as MathML rendering.

Again, we can thank Peter Hopcroft and Caren Hopcroft for proofreading and co-
editing.
Have fun!

Hraban

(All photos from the meeting by Harald Kénig and Hraban Ramm)
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